
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 870 

 

04 November 2016 

 

Mr  

Email: @outlook.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Local Play Parks 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and apologise for the lateness of response. 

Please see as follows: 

 

•         Play Park location and name (if applicable) 

 Response:  Please see attached excel spreadsheet 

•         Full Postcode address 

Response: Supplied in part. This information is already in the public domain 

and not in a recorded form by Council - Section 21 of the Freedom of 

Information Act applies. 

•         Age range for park 

 Response: All ages 

•         list of equipment available in the park 

Response:  Please see attached excel spreadsheet 

•         Contact telephone for parents should there be any concerns 

 Response:  028 71253253  

•         Contact email for parents should there be any concerns 

 Response:  colin.kennedy@derrystrabane.com  

 

I would inform you however that this information is being supplied under the Re-Use 

of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015.  You may re-use this document/ 

publication (not including logos) free of charge in any format or medium, under the  
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terms of the Open Government Licence v3.0. To view this licence visit 

http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence    or write 

to the Information Policy Team, The National Archives, Kew, Richmond, Surrey, TW9 

4DU; or email: psi@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this document/publication should be sent to us at 

foi@derrystrabane.com 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.  

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN    Tel: 028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF      Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: 

casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Head of Environment 
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